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Key Dates:  

May 
Friday 5 th: Coronation Celebration 

Tuesday 9th - 12 th: Year 6 SATs Tests 

Thursday 18 th: Sunshine Room Parents Coffee Morning  

Friday 26th: Year 1 St Georges Day Assembly 

June 

Monday 5 th -16 th: Year 4 Multiplication Tests  

Thursday 15 th - 23 rd: KS1 SATs 

Monday 12 th - 16 th: Year 1 Phonics Screening  

Friday 23rd: Family Summer Picnic & Year 2 Eid Assembly  

July 
Monday 3rd - Friday 7 th: Year 6 Visit to Trewen/Year 6 Activities Week  

Monday 10 th: Children meet their new teacher  

Friday 14th: Last Day of Term  

 

Join us for a King Charles III Coronation 

School Dinner on Friday 5th May 2023 
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EYFS 

The EYFS team would like to thank all parents and 
carers for showing great engagement in their child's 
learning and for always going the extra mile in supporting 
their development at home. We were delighted with the 
under the sea projects. 

Nursery staff would like to thank parents for the continuing 
care and love towards the seeds planted by the children. 
They are all very excited to see nature in action and are 
looking forward to an excellent harvest this year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1  

Year 1 enjoyed a visit to St Patrick's Church in Barking. The 
children got to look at and hold objects that are important 
to Christians like the bible and a chalice. We had a tour 
around the church and the Vicar explained what the 
different areas of the church are used for.  At the end of 
the visit the children were able to ask the Vicar any 
questions they had. All of the children were very respectful 
and interested in learning about this religion. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 2  
 
Year 2 have been working really hard preparing for their 
SATs tests. The Year 2 team would like to thank the parents 
for all their support and for attending the information 
sharing meeting. They will be writing to parents soon 
about their exiting trip to the beach. 

 

Year 3 

Year 3 visited Barking Abbey Ruins to support our 
science topic. They searched for different rocks used in 
the buildings along the market, as well as exploring the 
grounds of the Abbey Ruins. The children’s behaviour 
was excellent and a special thank you to the parent 
helpers that came along. The next trip is on the 19th 
June is to the British Museum. Please look out for 
further details on class Dojo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 

The Year 4 children have started swimming lessons this 
term and are really enjoying their weekly visits to the 
pool. The children have also been working hard to 
prepare for the Multiplication test which will be taking 
place next month. Thank you to all the parents who 
attended the Year 4 meeting yesterday where teachers 
shared how you can support your child at home. 
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Year 5 

To bring their Geography topic to life Year 5 visited the Sky 
Roof Garden at Canary Wharf. The botanical gardens, 
housed at the top of the man-made building, was 
interesting for children as they thought all the wildlife 
inside the garden were models, until they saw workers 
planting seeds and feeding the birds! They were able to 
explore and observe buildings which also linked to their Art 
topic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 6 

Year six have been on a visit to the Ben Kinsella Foundation 
workshop to change young people’s attitudes to knife 
crime; busting the myth that carrying a knife will protect 
you. They spent some time learning how to strengthen 
peer values; ensuring that they can give better advice to 
each other and challenge their peers who are carrying (or 
thinking of carrying) a knife. Our children said that they 
had learned about the dangers of knife crime and the 
workshops can help them to make positive choices to stay 
safe. 

 

Sunshine Room 

Children in the Sunshine Room have been reading 
‘Walking through the Jungle’. They explored different 
animals using puppets, as well as a range of textures 
using sensory trays. Our Sunshine children made 
mountains to learn about different environments. They 
have been using their senses to explore hot and cold 
temperatures. The children really enjoyed making their 
Easter bonnets and chocolate nest. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deaf ARP 

ARP parents had the opportunity to meet with Karen, 
the CEO of the charity Chloe and Sophie's Special Ears 
Fund. Karen's charity aims to brighten the lives of deaf 
children by providing equipment, resources and support 
to families with deaf children - Karen has two herself! 
Karen has kindly donated books and toys to the ARP - 
some of which were used for Deaf Awareness Week 
activities across the school. It was a lovely opportunity 
for parents to get together, continue getting to know 
each other, and to receive support from this amazing 
charity.  
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Clubs 

We have an increasing range of clubs that we are able to 
offer your children. 

Tuesday – Football and Let it Grow (our new gardening 
club) 

Wednesday – Multi Sports and Music Club 

Thursday – Art Club, Multi Sports and Karate 

 We are also looking at creating new clubs for September: 

 Lego Club 

 Science Club 

 Street Dance 

 After School Tuition 

 
Reading 

Please remember to read with your children as much as 
possible and talk to them about what they have read. This 
will really help them to make progress in reading. 

 

 

Uniform 

Please ensure children come to school with the correct 
uniform and a book bag. Their school bag should have their 
reading book for daily reading as well as the yellow reading 
record book to track what they are reading. 

  

 

Homework  

A reminder that Homework needs to be handed in 
on time as this supports the children’s learning at 
home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day Dates  

 

EYFS Sports Day - 26th June  

KS1 Sports Day - 27th June  

Upper KS2(Year 5&6) Sports Day - 28th June  

Lower KS2(Year3&4) Sports Day - 29th June 

 


